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Oregon already has some of the highest gasoline prices in the entire nation. Oregon is NOT a
major polluter globally and this bill will do nothing but cost working Oregonians more of their
hard earned income while doing next to nothing to curb global emissions.

It is dictatorial that a bill like this is being considered without the voters deciding our own fate.
This bill needs to be killed! It seems Oregon Democrats have forgotten who they are supposed
to work for.

Regards,
Ted Leach
Life-long Oregonian and Citizen
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